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NEWSLETTER

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We hope you, our partners have had a nice relaxing Christmas and
are ready for 2024!

There is a lot of exciting plans in the works at MMT Print and we are
looking forward to what 2024 has in store for us and happy to have
you as part of the journey. f

DID YOU KNOW?

Did you know, that the factory in Shailer Park was
built and operational in 1994? That makes this
year, our 30th year in manufacturing and
producing right here in Australia.

GET SOCIAL

To stay up to date with what is

f @) in happening, please follow us on Social

Media.

We can be found on Facebook,
Instagram & LinkedIn.



